
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: iwidner@windstream.net [mailto:iwidner@windstream.net]  
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 11:23 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Don't Decide Before the Science is Shown 
 
James Widner 
10662 Prosperity Lane 
Harrison, AR 72601-7984 
 
 
June 27, 2014 
 
Doug Szenher 
Public Outreach and Assistance Division 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Little Rock, AR 72118 
 
 
Dear Doug Szenher: 
 
Do we not have experts on these subjects working for the state of Arkansas now? Haven't we allowed 
our state legislature the opportunity to enact laws that will impact our citizens, because they are the 
ones who stand for election? Why is it some do-gooder lawyer can step in and propose something 
radical and be treated as if it is the only answer to the situation? These questions all carry answers that 
are offensive to me, because they all imply the wrong people are making decisions that have serious 
impacts on our lives and livelihoods. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James Widner 
8706881204 
 


